
REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT #14 
LEGAL NOTICE 

REGION 14 
REQUEST FOR BIDS 

State Project No. 214-0093 RN 
NONNEWAUG HIGH SCHOOL – PHASE 3 of 3 

5 Minortown Rd 
Woodbury, CT 06798 

 
The Region 14 Schools, through Colliers International, and the project architect, The SLAM Collaborative, 
invites interested and qualified parties to submit a bid based on the requirements contained in the Bid 
Documents for the Nonnewaug High School Project, 5 Minortown Rd 06798. The work consists of furniture, 
fixtures and equipment for their renovated facility.  They are seeking qualified bidders for the following Bid 
Packages: 

 Category: A      Admin Furniture 
 Category: AA Admin Storage 
 Category: AB Admin Wood Furniture 
 Category: D Library Shelving  
 Category: F Computer Furniture 
 Category: G Gym / Fitness Equipment 
 Category: H Health Furniture 
 Category: L Lounge Seating  
 Category: LA Lounge Tables 
 Category: M Music Furniture  

Category: N Art Equipment 
Category: T Work Tables   
Category: TA Presentation Furniture 
Category: U Utility Items 
 

Bids must be received by 1:00pm on Friday, May 4th 2018, at which time all proposals will be publicly opened 
and read aloud. Bidders must submit a price for all items in each category they are bidding on; partial bids for 
individual categories are subject to rejection. 
 

A digital set of the Contract Documents will be available starting at 8:00am, Wednesday April 18th, 2018, 
from the noted link; http://bit.ly/NHS-BID-FFE (link is case sensitive).  Bidders are responsible for printing 
their own set of Contract Documents and shall pay all costs associated with printing. No hard copies of any 
portion of the set will be provided.  

Each bid envelope must be sealed, labeled as ‘Nonnewaug High School – State Proj. No 214-0093 - FF&E BID’, 
and must be addressed to the attention of Wayne McAllister, Director of Finance and Operations, Regional 
School District 14, 67 Washington Ave, Woodbury CT 06798, ph# 203-263-4330.  

All questions regarding the content or intent of the Bid Documents must be submitted VIA EMAIL ONLY 
to: Amanda Hastings at ahastings@slamcoll.com . The email subject line shall read: “Nonnewaug High 
School – FF&E Bid RFI”.  Questions will not be accepted after 7:00pm on Wednesday April 25th 2018. All 
questions and responses will be made public in an Addendum that will be uploaded to the same Sharefile folder, no 

http://bit.ly/NHS-BID-FFE
mailto:ahastings@slamcoll.com


later than 7:00pm on Monday April 30th 2018. All bidders will be responsible for checking the site and 
downloading all issued Addenda. 
 
No pre-bid meeting will be held. 


